
Technip awarded contract for the expansion of an ethylene plant in Russia

October 13, 2008

Paris, October 13, 2008

 

Technip  has  been  awarded  by  Sibur  Neftehim (a  Sibur  Moscow Holding  subsidiary)  a  lumpsum engineering  and  procurement  contract,  worth
approximately €45 million, to expand an ethylene plant in Kstovo, Russia.

Technip’s operating center in Zoetermeer, The Netherlands, will execute the contract, which follows the basic engineering contract already carried out
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